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VISION & VALUES 

A Proud Past, A Bright Future 

Respect 

Responsibility 

Confidence 

Persistence  

     

Wednesday 27th             

September Smelters 

Picnic School Closure 

Tuesday 26th                    

September Sports Day 

Friday 29th September 

Early dismissal 2.00pm 

Dear Solomontown Families, 

As we close the book on another term at Solomontown Primary School, we want to take a moment to           
celebrate the journey we've been on together. It's been a term filled with learning, growth, and moments of 

inspiration, and we're thrilled to share the highlights with you. 

A Term of Progress 

We are proud to report that this term has seen positive progress from our students. Each day, they                   
continue to show their determination and potential. We want to acknowledge the hard work they put into 

their studies and the support they receive from our dedicated teachers and staff. 

Special Achievements 

Though we may face challenges, our students are resilient and capable of great achievements. We have 

seen great achievement with our ongoing tracking and monitoring with our  

 Annual Phonics Screening Check for year 1 students. 

 Ongoing improvement of students progressing in our RWI Phonics Program. 

 Positive achievement to our Year 3 and 5 students who completed NAPLAN. 

 Looking forward to analysing our PAT R and PAT M data from the recent testing completed late this 

term. 

 Decreasing the number of students requiring the intervention program- Bridge the Gap                     

(Phonics yr 2-6 intervention program). 

Classroom Success 

Our students have been working diligently in their classrooms, and we've witnessed improvements in              

various subjects. We celebrate every small victory because every step forward is significant. 

Support for Every Family 

We understand that life can be tough at times, and we want you to know that Solomontown Primary School 
is here to support your family in every way possible. If you ever need assistance or have questions, please 

don't hesitate to reach out to our many team members. We are here to help. 

Term Break and Looking Ahead: 

With the term break upon us, we hope you find time to relax and enjoy quality moments with your family. 
Remember that learning doesn't stop outside the classroom. Encourage your child to read a book, explore 

their interests, and discover the joy of learning in everyday life. 

As we look ahead to the next term, we are excited about the opportunities it will bring. Our goal remains  
the same: to provide a caring and nurturing environment where your child can thrive academically and  

personally. 

We want to express our sincere gratitude for entrusting us with your child's education. We are privileged to 

be part of your family's journey and are committed to making a positive impact in the lives of our students. 

 

As we say goodbye to this term, let's look forward to the fun to be had in Term 4.   

Enjoy, 

Katina 

Deputy Principal  

 

 

 



 

2024 Material and Services Charges  

The Material & Service Charges for 2024 have been set. A copy of the Watermark Notice is included with 

this newsletter for you to look over. You are invited to attend the next Governing Council Meeting on 6th 

November 2023, Term 4 Week 4 at the Solomontown Primary School, whereby the Notice will be                        

submitted for approval.                                                                                                                                                                 

In lieu of attending the meeting please express your views in writing and address it to the Chairperson of 

Governing Council, for it to be tabled at the meeting. You can either drop it into the front office, or post it 

to 79 Three Chain Road, Port Pirie, 5540. The Chairperson will need to receive this correspondence by  

Friday 31st October 2023 

Regards Sue Norton Finance Officer  



 

Zooper dooper   50c              

Moosies    $1.00 

Bluey      $1.00 

Golden north swing $1.50 

(raspberry, cola, lemonade) 

Variety of chips  50c 

Honey soy chips  $1.00 

Tiny teddy /100’s & 1000’s biscuits 

             10c each 

Popcorn     50c 

Jelly cups     50c 

Bite size chocolates  50c 

(variety of flavours) 

Assorted hot food 50c to $1.00 

Party pies - sausage rolls -  

vegetable spring rolls - hot 

dogs - pizza - cheeseburgers 

Term 4 lunch specials - Water or fruit box with all orders 

25th October - LUNCH SPECIAL 

PIZZA - meat lovers OR ham & cheese OR ham, cheese, pineapple 

8th November - LUNCH SPECIAL 

PARTY PIES & SAUSAGE ROLLS -  choice of 5 - tomato OR BBQ sauce 

22nd November - LUNCH SPECIAL 

CHICKEN BURGER - lettuce, cheese, mayo, tomato OR BBQ sauce 

6th December - LUNCH SPECIAL 

CHICKEN NUGGETS - tomato OR BBQ sauce 



 

We at Solomontown Primary School, would like to acknowledge the 

Nukunu people as the traditional custodians of this land we meet on 

today. We respect the connections held by Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander people to the land, sea and Community of Port Pirie. 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays, we urgently need adult volunteers to assist on a 

weekly, fortnightly or monthly basis.  Volunteering at School breakfast club is a rewarding 

way to play an active role in supporting our students and our school.  

Please contact Avril Luke the Pastoral Care Worker or leave your contact details at the front 

desk. 

All volunteers are required to have a ‘Working with Children Check: This can be organised 

through the school. 

Breakfast Club Volunteers needed.                                                                                            


